
AEMC Reliability Panel 

Issues paper in relation to the review of the reliability setting and standards 
guidelines 

The Reliability Panel (the Panel) has commenced consultation in relation to its issues paper 
on the review of the reliability setting and standard guidelines (the guidelines). 

This issues paper is published in accordance with clause 8.9 of the rules consultation 
procedures.  

The Panel invites stakeholders to tender submissions in relation to the issues paper by 
Thursday 11 August 2016.  

Submissions may be lodged electronically, by mail or by fax.  

Electronic submissions may be lodged online through the AEMC’s website 
www.aemc.gov.au using the link entitled “lodge a submission” and reference code 
"REL0059".  Submissions must be on letterhead (if submitted on behalf of an organisation), 
signed and dated. 

Submissions lodged by mail must be on letterhead (if submitted on behalf of an 
organisation), signed and dated.  Submission may be posted to: 

Reliability Panel  

Australian Energy Market Commission 

PO Box A2449  

SYDNEY SOUTH  

NSW 1235 

or sent by fax to (02) 8296 7899. 

As per the rules consultation procedures, stakeholders are welcome to request a meeting to 
discuss specific issues in more detail, if they consider this would help in the process of 
consultation. 

The following table outlines the key milestones with indicative dates for this review: 
 

Milestones Date 

Publish issues paper and notice 7 July 2016 

Submissions due in relation to issue paper  11 August 2016 

Publish draft determination and draft guidelines October 2016 

Submissions due in relation to draft determination 
and guidelines  

Late October 2016 

Publish final determination and guidelines  December 2016 

 
For further information in relation to the Panel’s review of the guidelines, please contact 
Christiaan Zuur at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7841.  


